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December 4, 2013 
 
 
To: Philippine Commando Members in Japan 
Thru: Mr. Dante Negre 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Warm greetings from the Philippine Headquarters! 
 
The Philippine Family would like to sincerely thank you for your generous donation to 
support the victims of Typhoon Haiyan in the Visayas.   
 
Your precious donation has given our brothers and sisters new hope to rebuild their lives 
once more after experiencing such a tremendous trial. 
 
Once again, we are truly thankful and we pray that all the joy and the blessings will return 
to you a million fold.  
 
May God bless you and your families.  
 
 
     

Respectfully yours, 
       
   
      JULIUS B. MALICDEM 
      National Leader 


